
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On the occasion of the 
25th anniversary of the adoption of the Anti-Personnel Mine Ban Convention 

 
 

The President of the Twentieth Meeting of the States Parties  
H.E. Alvaro Enrique Ayala Melendez   

 
and the 

 
Anti-Personnel Mine Ban Convention Implementation Support Unit  

 
kindly request the pleasure of your company for an anniversary celebration and family photo preceding the  

Informal Meeting for the Twentieth Meeting of the States Parties 
 
 

Monday 19 September at 10:00 
Room XVIII | Palais des Nations, Geneva 

 
 

* Kindly register here, https://indico.un.org/event/1001998   
  

https://indico.un.org/event/1001998

